2021 SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT
MONEY! ~ MONEY! MONEY! MONEY! MONEY!  MONEY!

The Board of Directors of VADA-CH announces that the education scholarships for 2021 will
again be for $500 each.

There will be two scholarships awarded again this year. There will no longer be a separation
between upper and lower level riders. Both scholarships are open to all Chapter members.

You can use this money for any educational purpose related to dressage. All members are
eligible and just need to met the volunteer requirements and apply for the scholarship which is
awarded at the September chapter meeting. After you use the scholarship money you just need
to write an article for the newsletter telling the chapter members how you used the money.

How can it be any easier to get some money for training or other learning experiences? See the
full rules for the scholarship on the VADA-CH web site and in the February 2021 newsletter.



